
Skills Assessment Council: Summary Note from Meeting on 11 October 2022 

 

Present: Amanda Curry Brown  Director of Policy & Economic Development  

 David Jeffrey  Senior Public Policy Analyst     

 Sarah Stannard                Director of Education     

 Jim Horton Customs & Immigration Programme Director  

 Marvin Clarke  Community Representative   

 James Bate  FIFCA Representative     

 Stacy Bragger FIDC Representative   

 Phyl Rendell  RBA Representative (via telephone)  

  

   

Apologies:  Carol Hever Director of Human Resources  

 Steve Dent  Chamber of Commerce Representative  

 Stephen Dougan  MoD Command Secretary 

 Kim Golding MoD Business and HR Manager 

 Jenny Smith                  Immigration Officer  

  

Minutes: Chloe Anderson-Wheatley    Records Manager & Policy Officer 

   

 

Discussion Paper on Workforce Development Strategy 

The group went through the discussion paper and amendment/comments on each section as 

required. The next steps are for the paper to be amended and then presented at the meeting of 

Executive Council in December 2022. The consultation phase will follow this.   

 

Any Other Business 

The remit of the Council was briefly discussed and it was agreed that this should be an item 

for the next meeting.  

David Jeffrey was thanked by the Council for his work on the group, as this was his last 

meeting.  

 

Future meetings 

The Council will next meet in April 2023 


